
SHAC Committee Minutes 
 
12/14/2021, 4:00 pm 
 
Speakers: 
 
Katie Snyder – Anger Management Programming for DAEP, various schools throughout the 
district . 
Ms. Snyder discussed service provided to DAEP students and branching out to other school 
services, including providing anger management courses, including Turtle Magic for Students 3-
6, managing your Anger for Children, Ages 6-12, and Teen Anger Management Education for 12 
and up.  She reviewed material presented, and has had the opportunity to work with DAEP 
students, as well as Northwest, East, Woodland Heights, and Coggin.  She went over the 
schedule for the new year, with intention to focus on specific campuses to ensure maximum 
impact. Ms. Snyder also provided parenting calendars to the group, and spoke about the 
availability of parenting workshops, Safe Exchange, and Children in the Middle services for 
families within in the community. 
 
Wendy Hamilton – Texas Agrilife Extension 
Ms. Hamilton reviewed Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) resources, meal 
plan, and budgeting service available to low-income families.  The SNAP program already works 
closely with our BISD Headstart program. 21% of Headstart families are identified as struggling 
with poverty and 63.93% of BISD students are identified as economically disadvantaged.  
Agrilife Extension provides an 8 week program to encourage physical activity, healthy eating 
and healthy living.  See provided pamphlet. 
 
Mitch Moore – RFP Menu Planning 
SFE representatives who attended the SHAC meeting were asked to leave the meeting before discussion 
of menu planning took place as it would be a conflict of interest for them to participate.  The 2022 – 
2023 school year menu planning was discussed to be included in our RFP that will be sent out in January 
or February of 2022.  Mr. Moore explained that the committee needed to develop menus to be used for 
the first 21 days of the 2022-2023 school year.  Committee members discussed several options and 
menu items.  Breakfast, lunch, and snack menus were approved by the committee to be included in the 
RFP.  Mr. Moore will include the menus adopted in the RFP.  Once proposals are received back, the 
committee will meet again to discuss the selection of a FSMC. 

 
 
Review Previous Months Minutes 
 
Old Business: Choosing the Best Curriculum has been purchased, and is being presented this 
spring. 
 
New Business: 



Review of SHAC Policies – Take them home review, and we’ll vote on any changes at next 
meeting. 
 
Any other new business – No other New business 
 
Next Scheduled Meetings: 
 
Wednesday, February 16, 4:00 pm 
Wednesday, April 20, 4:00 pm 
CSC, Big Room 


